
MSHA Financial Meeting 3/5/21 
Renee’, Tracy, Jonathen, Angella, Sonya(Pink the Rink) 

 
Items that were discussed 
 
⚫ Pink the Rink- Sonja said she would Chair again-recommend going through Sungold/Gf to be 

more streamline and more profitable for the organization we are raising money for. All prizes for 
baskets etc should be donated. Any Activity or Tourney Chair should be given all receipts and 
they turn in 1 report to the treasurer for reimbursements. Purchasing jerseys for girls. Sonja will 
be at the meeting to answer questions you might have. 

⚫ First draft of budget 
⚫ All reimbursements need to be in by March 31st Association wide 
⚫ City didn’t bill us for the 2nd sheet of ice 


